
W.M.U. LADIES WILL BE BAKING BREAD Saturday, October 29th 

for world hunger.  If you did not have a chance to order your 

bread or make a donation, we will be in the youth room after wor-

ship today to take your order.  Please see Jeannie Fitzgerald with 

any questions.   

 

THE WMUV IS CONDUCTING A SHOE DRIVE as part of this year’s 

Women’s Get-Away at Eagle Eyrie.  Shoes 4 Hope is an initiative 

of Harvesters International Ministries that transforms used shoes 

into funds that are used to provide hope and practical help for 

those that need it most.  Who Benefits?  The proceeds from this 

shoe drive will be used to provide food, housing, and education to 

a group of orphans in the city of Goma in the eastern Democratic 

Republic of Congo.  How to Participate?  We can use any type, 

stule, or size of gently used shoes.  Please bring the shoes you’d 

like to donate, starting today through Wednesday, November 2nd.  

There will be a drop off box in the narthex.  If you would like, you 

may donate 25 cents per pair to help cover the collection cost 

and increase the amount available to support the orphans.  Flyers 

with more detailed information are available in the narthex on the 

WMU table.   

2017 BUDGET REQUESTS are due to the  
Stewardship Committee on or before October 31st.   

 
Mission leaders, committee chairs & organizational heads 

are requested to call meetings to prepare itemized  

budgets for expenditures anticipated in calendar year 

2017.  Please address budget requests to the  

attention of the Stewardship Committee and place  

on the Secretary’s desk.   
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